
THE CIVIC MAYOR, CHAIR OF 
COUNCIL BUSINESS AND ALL 
MEMBERS OF THE COUNCIL

Chief Executive

Steven Pleasant MBE, Chief Executive
Dukinfield Town Hall, King Street, 
Dukinfield SK6 4LA  

www.tameside.gov.uk
Email: Robert.landon@tameside.gov.uk

Our Ref rl/Council
Ask for Robert Landon
Direct Line 0161 342 2146
Date Date Not Specified

Dear Councillor,

You are hereby summoned to attend an EXTRAORDINARY MEETING of the Tameside 
Metropolitan Borough Council to be held on Tuesday, 23rd May, 2017 at 6.00 pm or on the 
rise of the Annual Meeting of Council in the Jubilee Hall, Dukinfield Town Hall, Dukinfield 
when the undermentioned business is to be transacted. 

Yours faithfully,

Steven Pleasant
Chief Executive

http://www.tameside.gov.uk/




For further information please contact Robert Landon, Head of Democratic Services, or 
0161 342 2146 or robert.landon@tameside.gov.uk, or the officer named in the report.

Item 
No.

AGENDA Page No

1.  CONFERMENT OF TITLE OF HONORARY ALDERMAN AND 
ALDERWOMEN 

That in pursuance of Section 249 of the Local Government Act 1972 
Margaret Downs be admitted as an Honorary Alderwoman and Mr Michael 
Ballagher and Alan Whitehead be admitted as Honorary Aldermen of the 
Tameside Metropolitan Borough Council in recognition of the eminent 
services they have rendered as former Councillors of the Borough.


